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Dear Pastors and Friends, 
"O GIVE THANKS UNTO THE LORD; FOR HE IS GOOD; FOR HIS 

MERCY ENDURETH FOR EVER. PSALM 136:1 
We are grateful to the Lord for His love, grace and mercy. He supplies our every need. 

HEALTH REPORT 
I (Ted) have not received any treatments lately, but the last treatments I received, really 

helped improve my mobility. My blood pressure is stable and my cholesterol is back to normal. 
Praise the Lord!! I do walks and ride an exercise bike about 10 minutes daily. 

FELLOWSHIP MEETING 
Last month, we had the privilege to speak for the monthly meeting of the 

here in San Antonio, Texas. I spoke to the men and Karin gave a devotion to the 
women. The theme of the meeting was on II Timothy 3:1-5." In the last days, perilous times 
shall come". The monthly meeting was held at the Corinthian Baptist Church 
(Iglesia Bautista Corintios) where Bro. Herrera is Pastor. The fellowship was wonderful, the 
attendance was very good and the food the ladies prepared was very delicious. 

WILL BE MOVING 
Karin and I will be moving to Boeme,Texas around December. It is not very far from San 

Antonio. The apartments we are moving to are for people 50 years of age and over. We asked the 
manager of the apartments if it would be ok if we give a Bible Study and the manager agreed. 
Please pray for this open door of opportunity to minister to the residents of this community. This is 
another wonderful way to share the gospel. We will continue to attend and help the Corinthians 
Baptist Church (Iglesia Bautista Corintios). 

Your Missionaries, 

TTT) AND XJXRIMJOtfMSOM 
TILAVTR WEgUTSTS: 

1. For our health. 
2. For our family. 
3. For our monthly support. 
4. For the Victory Baptist Church in Chihuahua. Mexico, Pastor, his family and members. 
5. For the works still going on in Torreon, Coahuila, Mexico 


